## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: John Richardson, Sustainability Officer and Sustainability Committee Liaison

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Two Sustainability Committee Vacancies

DATE: November 9, 2009

**RECOMMENDATION:** With regard to the two open seats, the Sustainability Committee met on October 13, 2009 and by a unanimous vote has made the following recommendations to the Town Council for consideration:

- Joy Steinberg
- Paulette BEKOLO

**SPECIAL REQUEST(S):** The committee would like to emphasize the importance of filling the two vacancies and ask that the Council strongly consider its recommendation.

**BACKGROUND:** Joy Steinberg and Paulette BEKOLO have each visited with the Sustainability Committee to express their interest in working with the board to enhance the sustainability of the community. It is the committee's belief that these applicants offer personal and professional expertise that will assist the board in its charge.